Please print off documents and bring along to the Team Get Together on Monday 26th June 2023

WEST MIDLANDS COUNTY SCHOOLS’ ATHLETICS ASSOCIATION

Email: westmidsaa@gmail.com 




Mr Henryk Piotrowski 

28 Bleakhouse Road, Oldbury, 

West Midlands, 

B68 9DR

Dear Headteacher

All England School Championships

Birmingham, Alexander Stadium - Friday 30th June – Saturday 1st July 2023
I have great pleasure in informing you that the following pupil(s) from your school have been selected to compete for the West Midlands SAA in the All England Schools Track and Field Championships, which take place in Friday 30th June – Saturday 1st July 2023.  However athelte’s will need the Thursday 29th June 2023 off School/6th Form/College due to staying overnight with the West Midlands Team and competing early on Friday 30th June 2023
My executive committee would be most grateful if you would give your permission for the student(s) to be granted leave of absence from school so that they might take part in the Championships.

For your information, you should receive from the athlete a copy of my letter to the parents of the student(s) concerned, along with a copy of the consent form. (Alternatively, all documentation, required for the English schools can be found in the ‘important documents’ section of the association website www.wmsaa.co.uk.
You will note that the athletes are being asked to contribute towards the complete kit.  In the past, schools have paid the money on behalf of the athletes concerned from G&T school funds, especially in instances where there are financial difficulties.  If you wish to make this payment on behalf of the athlete, I would be grateful if you would inform the parents and that we require all payment to be paid by Monday 26th June 2023
Cheque payable to “West Midlands Schools AA”

Please send cheques to 28 Bleakhouse Road, Oldbury, West Midlands, B68 9DR.

OR

Electronic transfer to:  Sort code - 30-99-06, 
 Account number - 01707812
Also enclosed is a verification of date of birth form, which I would be grateful if you would complete and return.

If there are any matters on which you require clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Darren Lewis




Henryk Piotrowski
Team Co-ordinator



Lead Treasurer




